Albemarle County Fire Rescue (ACFR) Issues a
Countywide Burn Advisory
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"ACFR Issues Burn Advisory
Don't Rush to Burn - Wait for Safer Burning Days

Effective November 7, 2023, at 8 am, Albemarle County Fire Rescue (ACFR) has issued a
countywide burn advisory. This decision follows increased drought conditions in our area and
potential impacts from the wildfire currently burning in Madison County. "

Town of Scottsville request that you read more about best practices during the burn advisory at
the Albemarle County website.
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